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DOC17/160836 

Ms Diana Charteris 
Senior Planning Officer – Resource Assessments 
Department of Environment & Planning  
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY   NSW   2001 

Dear Ms Charteris 

RE: AGL Energy Ltd - Dalton Power Project MP10_0035 – Request for extension of lapse date 

I refer to your email of 10 March 2017 advising that AGL Energy Ltd is proposing to modify its approved 
Dalton Gas Fired Power Station project (MP10_0035) to extend the lapsing date of the approval by 2 
years from 19 July 2017 to 19 July 2019.   
 
Thank you for providing the Environment Protection Authority (EPA) an opportunity to comment on this 
proposed modification. The EPA has reviewed the supporting documentation (letter dated 2 March 
2017 from AGL to DPE) and raises no objection to the proposal.   
 
If you have any queries about this matter please contact me on Ph: (02) 6229 7002. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
JULIAN THOMPSON 
Unit Head - South East Region 
Environment Protection Authority 
 
14 March 2017 


